
 

 

The Sisters of Franciscan Missionaries of Our 

Lady Queen of Peace coordinate an annual 

Christmas distribution with essential items and 

a Christmas dinner for families in Tijuana.   

 

Collecting donations of the following: 

Ziploc brand Freezer Quart size bags  

Empty copy paper boxes with the lid 

Toothbrushes 

Toothpaste 

Extra Halloween Candy 

 

Collecting the above items until Thursday, November 14th. 

 


